ear Sirs:

We strongly support the observations of Steve Entin before your panel. We believe the present system overburdens the honest taxpayer, creates cheats out of many, and encourages under the table compensation that never gets taxed. Additionally, it robs everyone of significant time keeping every nickel-and-dime receipt, and then reviewing them, totaling them, and entering them into records that must then be laboriously transcribed by a confusing set of rules onto forms and reported to IRS. This horrendous waste of time and temperament for both the merchant and the individuals can be alleviated by a Consumers Tax. Everyone will thus be in control of his own tax burden without the burden of nitpicking record keeping mentioned above. 

Please, for posterity's sake, get rid of the IRS and the income tax. What a gift of freedom this will be to the citizens. It is not the tax paid that is the burden, and that might well be lightened, but the burden of complying with the IRS rules that has build a hidden tax of bookkeepers and tax lawyers that we need freed from! 

Sincerely,

Lcdr. Willis S. Langford, USNR (ret)

3579 Santa Maria Street

Oceanside, CA 92056

(760) 439-7884

